
Public Notice: Free Playground Equipment Available for Removal 

The City of Yuma is excited to announce that we will be installing new playground 

equipment in our parks! As part of this upgrade, the old playground equipment will be 

available for free to anyone willing to tear it down and remove it at their own expense. 

If you are interested, call City Hall at (970) 848-3878 and ask for Angie to make 

arrangements. The deadline for removal is April 18th by 5 p.m., and all work must be 

completed by that time. The equipment is on a first-come, first-serve basis. 

Important Requirements: 

LI You must provide proof of insurance to cover yourself while working on city property. 

LI The City of Yuma must be onsite while the equipment is being removed. 

LI If the equipment is not removed by the deadline, the City will tear it down and dispose 

of it. 

This is a great opportunity to repurpose playground equipment while making way for 

exciting new improvements in our community. Call today if you're interested! 


